


 
The Napier roopu will have their hui on 9 July.  I have checked the Dunedin people and they have
table and chairs for you to do the registrations.  Can the EC put up some travel support for my mahi
with you?
 
Nga mihi
 
Harry
 
H2R Research and Consulting Ltd

 Duncan Terrace, Kilbirnie, Wellington New Zealand 6022
 Email:  xxxxxx@xxxx.xx.xx

Website:  https://hard2reach.net/
 

From: Patrick Clarke  
Sent: Wednesday, 21 June 2023 10:30 AM
To: 
Cc: Michelle Jaggard 
Subject: Hui 25 June 2023
Importance: High
 
Kia ora Harry,
 
Thank you for meeting Ngarue and myself at John’s Bakery prior to the hui at Takapau. We both
appreciated your historical account regarding the origins of gangs in Aotearoa New Zealand. I’ve just
read Aaron’s article and watched your TV interview – both are very impressive. Please pass on our
grateful thanks to your members for their warm hospitality and the very generous kai.
 

Further to our phone call this evening, unfortunately we’re not available for your Hui, Sunday 25th

June 2023.
 
However, the following are alternative dates:

Sunday, 9th July

Sunday, 30th July
 
NOTE: We’re working through the logistics of attending your Dunedin and Hamilton hui.
 
Ngā mihi, Patrick
Patrick Clarke | Senior Advisor Community Engagement - Rotorua | Electoral Commission | Te
Kaitiaki Take Kōwhiri | | Rotorua |  | vote.nz |
elections.nz
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